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Hello

I support SB 797.  I am an Oregonian who believes we need some additional safety measures
when it comes to gun violence.  Domestic abusers, other criminals, and people who are
mentally ill should not be able to buy guns.  Police deserve to know when people who
shouldn't be are buying guns, too.

Thank you.
Stephanie Wood
Eugene, OR

mailto:SJUD.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

